
From: Stephen Small
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: RE: Proposed Chapter 90: Products Containing Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl Substance under Maine’s Act to

Stop Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances Pollution, 38 M.R.S. § 1614
Date: Friday, August 22, 2025 1:21:09 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

I am staunchly opposed to ANY exemptions
for the allowance of perfluoroalkyl substances
ANY consumer products.  

Yours truly,
Stephen Small
56 Chapel St. Apt. 1
Augusta, ME 04330
lahuela@gmail.com
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